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Early works will begin on Richmond workforce accommodation and facilities from July 2024. 
 

 Why? 
Richmond workforce accommodation and facilities (WAF) is the second of six hubs 
proposed to be built along the CopperString 2032 project corridor. Richmond WAF will 
typically accommodate up to 250 people, who will predominantly be transmission line 
workers. Early works are required to ensure WAF construction can start from September 
2024. 
 

 

Timing 
Early works are expected to start from late July 2024 and will occur between 6.30am and 
6.30pm, Monday to Sunday. Some activities may need to be undertaken outside of these 
hours to comply with safety requirements and other permits. Construction of the 
Richmond WAF is expected to be completed by early 2025, weather permitting. 
 

 

Works overview 
First, a temporary facility will be built for the 30-50 people who will construct the full-
sized Richmond WAF. Early works will include ecological and environmental surveys, 
minor vegetation clearing, fencing, earthworks, construction of site access roads, 
installation of services, including sewerage, water and power, and the delivery of ready-
made modular buildings.  
 

 

Works impacts 
These activities will involve the use of heavy equipment such as excavators, trucks, and 
cranes, as well as oversized deliveries. The UGL CPB Contractors Joint Venture team will 
work to minimise impacts, including using traffic control measures and water trucks to 
control dust. However, some disruptions should be expected. We thank residents and 
motorists for their patience and understanding during this time. 
 

More information 
For all construction, procurement and employment enquiries please call the UGL CPB 
Contractors Joint Venture team on 1800 161 200 or email info@uglcpbcus.com.au.  
For more information about the project, please scan the QR code or visit 
www.powerlink.com.au/copperstring2032.  
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